
The United States Department of Agriculture has issued several waivers and flexibilities 

for school meals through December 31, 2020.  Beginning September 10, 2020 The 

Upper Dauphin Area School District will be offering all students FREE breakfast and 

FREE lunch to all enrolled students (whether in-person or remote).  Ala Carte items and 

extras will still be available to purchase through your child’s lunch account.  These 

charges will only be allowed if your child’s lunch account does not have an outstanding 

balance.   

Pickup for our remote learners will continue to be offered on Wednesday afternoons 

from 1:30 – 2:30 in our Elementary School Bus Circle. 

Free meals will be extended to resident children 18 and under through December 31, 

2020 or until funding is no longer available.  After this time you will be returned to Paid, 

Reduced, and Free status based on qualifications and applications.  Please continue to 

return any Free & Reduced Applications so that no lapse in benefit will occur. 

 


